
Help Us Improve Aurora Ave! 
September 2022

PROJECT GOALS 

Aurora Ave Project goals are to: 

•	 Design improvements for people who 
walk, bike and take transit along Aurora 

•	 Reduce collisions for all users 

•	 Engage community members in the area 
on shared vision for Aurora 

We are still in the early stages of this project, 
which means you can have a say in what 
happens on Aurora! Take our survey to help 
us better understand ways to improve safety 
on Aurora Ave N.  

For more information,  
please visit our  
project webpage.

PROJECT DESCRIPTION

The Seattle Department of Transportation 
and King County Metro are working to develop 
a refreshed planning and design study for 
Aurora Ave (from Harrison St to N 145th St). 
Together we’ll be planning for improvements 
for people who walk, bike, take transit, and 
drive on or near Aurora Ave.  

Bridge over Aurora Ave.

Project Contact: 
Phone: (206) 905-3620 
Email: aurorastudy@seattle.gov
Website: www.seattle.gov/transportation/auroraproject

Your feedback is crucial to help us identify 
what changes the community needs to 
enhance safety for all travelers. 

Scan the QR code to take  
the survey. The survey  
will be open until  
September 30th.  


